AMERICAN BALLET THEATRE

December 22, 2011

Rockley Family Foundation, Inc.
P.O. Box 260818
Lakewood, CO, 80226

Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of American Ballet Theatre, it is my pleasure to thank the Rockley Family
Foundation’s donation of $1,000 to ABT’s general operations. We truly appreciate the
Foundation’s generosity, which is certain to help ABT maintain its pursuit of artistic excellence
into the future.

As you know, ABT aims to bring the finest in classical dance to the widest possible audience.
The Company recently traveled to Muscat, Oman, where ABT debuted as the first American
performing arts organization at the Royal Opera House Muscat (ROHM). In addition, the
Company made a triumphant return to the newly renovated New York City Center for ABT’s
Fall Season, which featured significant contemporary works by such choreographers as Paul
Taylor and Twyla Tharp.

We are now in the midst of our second annual season featuring ABT Artist in Residence Alexei
Ratmansky’s The Nutcracker at BAM, which critics have strongly praised as “a production like
no other.” In addition, the Company anticipates an exciting 2012 Spring Season at the
Metropolitan Opera House, which will feature such full-length classics as Giselle, La Bayadére,
and Romeo and Juliet, as well as Mr. Ratmansky’s all-new production of The Firebird.

Again, thank you for the Foundation’s support of American Ballet Theatre. Should you have
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 212. 477.3030 ext. 1054, or via
email (kliu@abt.org).

Warmest regards,

K ’ “(O\ML: n@wr‘

Kathy Liu
Manager of Institutional Support

Please note that in compliance with IRS regulations, American Ballet Theatre states that no goods were
provided to you consideration of this gift. This notice constitutes your receipt and should be retained for
your tax files and records.
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